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SHHS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

MEETING MINUTES – May 8, 2008
The General Membership Meeting of the South Hagerstown High School Alumni Association was called to order at 7:00 p.m. at Always Rons Restaurant by President Phil Petry (63).

MINUTES – Minutes from the February 7, 2008 were reviewed and approved as submitted.

TREASURER’S REPORT – Treasurer Tim Steiner reported a balance of $3,789.17 in the Alumni Account.  The Treasurer’s Report was unanimously approved by the membership.  

OLD BUSINESS:

Dick Martin provided an update on the golf tournament to be held Thursday June 12th at Beaver Creek Country Club.  Registration deadline is June 5th.  Signs for hole/cart sponsors will be prepared by Technical Center.  We are hoping to surpass last year’s total of 75 participants.  Golf Committee will meet to finalize details. 
Tiffany Stottlemyer was 2nd runner-up in the Mrs. Maryland Pageant.  She reported she enjoyed the experience and will consider competing again.

As a fundraiser to benefit the scholarship fund, President Phil will be sponsoring Pig Parties.  Each event will cost $15 which includes AYCE BBQ, drink and live band (Jackson Brothers and Van Showe.  Band for July 19th event is Sister Mary Elephant).  Events begin with food at 5:30 followed by music until 10 p.m.  Dates are:

May 17, 2008 – Williamsport Legion Pavilion   
May 31, 2008 – Beaver Creek CC 


June 28, 2008 – Funkstown Legion 



July 12, 2008 – Beaver Creek CC 


July 19, 2008 – Funkstown Legion

August 23, 2008 – Beaver Creek CC

Please contact Phil if you are interested in purchasing or selling tickets.

NEW BUSINESS:

A total of seven applications were received for consideration for scholarships.  Applications were turned over to the committee for review and selection.  Since there were no male applicants, both recipients will be female.  Presentation to recipients will be made Friday, May 16th at the Sports Banquet.

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 11, 2008 at 7:00 p.m. and will again be held at Always Rons Restaurant.  Option to order food will again be available.
There being no additional items for discussion, the meeting adjourned at 8 p.m.
Prepared by and

Respectfully submitted by,

Patti M. Sowers, Secretary

